BATH SARACENS RUGBY FOOTBALL CLUB

Affiliated to Rugby Football Union, Civil Service Rugby Football Union and Bath District Rugby Combination

FOUNDED 1947

Colours: Navy Blue -Cardinal Red -Gold



Clubhouse and Ground:

CSSA Club

Claverton Down

Bath

Tel: 01225 832403

Tel: 01225 832403

President: P. KAVANAGH

September 2005

Dear Vice Presidents,

Welcome to another new season. Again this season we will be playing our rugby in Division 2 of the Somerset Leagues. After last years efforts at the helm Martin Ellis has stepped down as captain to be replaced by Tudor Croft.

Tudor has been with the club for a number of years and has proved himself in that time to be an excellent player and one of the natural leaders on the pitch. He has stated that he wishes to build on the good work put in last year by Coach Pete Oliver and improve the overall level of fitness as well as skills.

Both Tudor and Pete will be assisted this year by Lee Garton, who following his retirement from playing due to a neck injury has taken on the dual roles of team manager and backs coach.

Early season training has been well attended and a number of new players have joined. Two pre season games were organised against local opposition, Combe Down and Old Edwardians. There was a good turn out for both fixtures resulting in one loss and one win, more importantly the performances were very encouraging.

One date for your diaries is the VP day which this year will be held on the 3rd December to coincide with the home league fixture against Old Morganians. Please come up to support the team and renew old friendships. I will forward further details in my next newsletter.

Please find enclosed the new season's fixture card and I apologise for its late delivery this season.

Finally if any of you have e-mail addresses please send an e-mail to me at mbutton@yahoo.co.uk I can then update my records and send future correspondence to your inbox.

Yours Faithfully

Mark Button